
From: kmunson@arkcity.org 

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2022 3:29 PM 

To: Josh White 

Subject: RE: Sacred Heart service project 

 

Thanks for getting back with me. I have court every Thursday at 1pm so it 

doesn't sound like I would  

be able to make the meetings. There is no real deadline for a description 

of the project. It would just  

be good to know if they wanted to commit to a project and what month so 

we can plan for it. We try  

to do one act of service each month. After that, I just need to know the 

description far enough in  

advance to prepare for it. If its the kind of project where you the kids 

just show up to volunteer, that  

obviously doesn't take much planning but if we need to sell items to 

raise money or collect  

donations, we will need at least a couple months notice.  

 

Thanks again Josh. If court gets cancelled some Thursday, I would be 

happy to come and meet with  

them in person or I could send someone in my place if they would like to 

meet with a representative  

from the school.  

 

H. Kristin Munson 

City Prosecutor 

Wilson, Brewer & Munson, PA  

120 North Summit  

Arkansas City, Kansas 67005  

620-442-1950  

Fax 620-442-1951  

  

  

We are a debt collector.  Any information obtained will be used for that 

purpose.  

  

This is a confidential message from a law firm and may be a privileged 

attorney-client  

communication. This message and any accompanying documents are covered by 

the Electronic  

Communications Privacy Act, (18 U.S.C. 2510-2521) and contain information 

intended for the  

specified individual(s) only.  If you are not the intended recipient or 

an agent responsible for  

delivering it to the intended recipient you are hereby notified that you 

have received this document in  

error and that any review, dissemination, copying, or the taking of any 

action based on the contents  

of this information is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this 

communication in error, please  

delete the original message and notify us by e-mail.  

  



You should note that (i) unencrypted e-mail communication is not a 

secured method of  

communication, (ii) any unencrypted e-mail that is sent between you and 

this law firm may be copied  

and held by various computers it passes through as it is transmitted and 

(iii) persons not  

participating in our communication may intercept our communications by 

improperly accessing your  

computer or this law firm’s computers – or even some computer unconnected 

to either of us that the  

e-mail may have passed through. This law firm is communicating to you by 

e-mail, because you  

have consented to receive communications by e-mail.  Please notify us 

immediately if you prefer not  

to receive communications by e-mail.   

 

  

From: "Josh White" <jwhite@arkansascityks.gov>  

Sent: 10/28/22 9:46 AM  

To: <kmunson@arkcity.org>  

Subject: RE: Sacred Heart service project 

 

Sorry for the delay in getting back to you.  The board didn’t have a 

quorum in September and only just  

met again yesterday (I blanked on inviting you to yesterday’s meeting, 

sorry about that).  They did  

express some interest in working with Sacred Heart perhaps on a project 

at Wilson Park in the Spring  

perhaps even on Earth Day.  Things are still pretty fuzzy at this point, 

when would you need to have a  

decision on a project by?  The next meeting they will have will be 

Thursday, December 1 at 1:00pm if  

you have any space on your calendar that day to join the meeting.  If it 

is an option for you and you  

cannot attend in person we always have a GoToMeeting set up as well.   

  

Josh White, AICP 

Principal Planner 

  

City of Arkansas City, Kansas 

jwhite@arkansascityks.gov 

Office: 620-441-4420 

Direct Line: 620-441-4427 

Fax: 620-441-4403 

  

From: kmunson@arkcity.org [mailto:kmunson@arkcity.org]   

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 2:56 PM  

To: Josh White  

Subject: RE: Sacred Heart service project 

  

I'm in Court down in Tonkawa that afternoon otherwise I would by happy to 

attend. If you don't mind  

reaching out to them on my behalf I would appreciate it. I'm also happy 

to contact them directly if you  



want to pass on their contact info. 

  

Thanks Josh, 

  

H. Kristin Munson 

City Prosecutor 

Wilson, Brewer & Munson, PA  

120 North Summit  

Arkansas City, Kansas 67005  

620-442-1950  

Fax 620-442-1951  

  

  

We are a debt collector.  Any information obtained will be used for that 

purpose.  

  

This is a confidential message from a law firm and may be a privileged 

attorney-client  

communication. This message and any accompanying documents are covered by 

the Electronic  

Communications Privacy Act, (18 U.S.C. 2510-2521) and contain information 

intended for the  

specified individual(s) only.  If you are not the intended recipient or 

an agent responsible for  

delivering it to the intended recipient you are hereby notified that you 

have received this document in  

error and that any review, dissemination, copying, or the taking of any 

action based on the contents  

of this information is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this 

communication in error, please  

delete the original message and notify us by e-mail.  

  

You should note that (i) unencrypted e-mail communication is not a 

secured method of  

communication, (ii) any unencrypted e-mail that is sent between you and 

this law firm may be copied  

and held by various computers it passes through as it is transmitted and 

(iii) persons not  

participating in our communication may intercept our communications by 

improperly accessing your  

computer or this law firm’s computers – or even some computer unconnected 

to either of us that the  

e-mail may have passed through. This law firm is communicating to you by 

e-mail, because you  

have consented to receive communications by e-mail.  Please notify us 

immediately if you prefer not  

to receive communications by e-mail.   

  

  

From: "Josh White" <jwhite@arkansascityks.gov>  

Sent: 9/12/22 11:20 AM  

To: <kmunson@arkcity.org>  

Subject: RE: Sacred Heart service project 

  



I can reach out to the Beautification and Tree Advisory Board at their 

next meeting.  I’m sure there will  

be some sort of spring cleanup as well.  I could even have you come for 

the meeting if you want.  The  

next meeting is Thursday, September 22 at 1pm.  The meetings are at the 

Water Treatment Facility.   

  

Josh White, AICP 

Principal Planner 

  

City of Arkansas City, Kansas 

jwhite@arkansascityks.gov 

Office: 620-441-4420 

Direct Line: 620-441-4427 

Fax: 620-441-4403 

  

From: kmunson@arkcity.org [mailto:kmunson@arkcity.org]   

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 11:09 AM  

To: Josh White  

Subject: Sacred Heart service project 

  

I'm in charge of Acts of Service for Sacred Heart and am working on a 

calendar of service projects  

for the kids for the year. I wondered if there is a project they could do 

to help the City? Earth Day is  

in April and they could clean up the parks, plant a tree, plant flowers 

downtown. Maybe they could  

sponsor a street or raise money for a repair or come up with something to 

add to park renovations? I  

would love to find a hands-on project for the kids to really engage in an 

act of service.  

  

I wasn't sure who to contact on this with Andrew gone so I was hoping you 

could help me or point  

me in the right direction. 

  

Thanks! 

  

H. Kristin Munson 

City Prosecutor 

Wilson, Brewer & Munson, PA  

120 North Summit  

Arkansas City, Kansas 67005  

620-442-1950  

Fax 620-442-1951  

  

  

We are a debt collector.  Any information obtained will be used for that 

purpose.  

  

This is a confidential message from a law firm and may be a privileged 

attorney-client  

communication. This message and any accompanying documents are covered by 

the Electronic  



Communications Privacy Act, (18 U.S.C. 2510-2521) and contain information 

intended for the  

specified individual(s) only.  If you are not the intended recipient or 

an agent responsible for  

delivering it to the intended recipient you are hereby notified that you 

have received this document in  

error and that any review, dissemination, copying, or the taking of any 

action based on the contents  

of this information is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this 

communication in error, please  

delete the original message and notify us by e-mail.  

  

You should note that (i) unencrypted e-mail communication is not a 

secured method of  

communication, (ii) any unencrypted e-mail that is sent between you and 

this law firm may be copied  

and held by various computers it passes through as it is transmitted and 

(iii) persons not  

participating in our communication may intercept our communications by 

improperly accessing your  

computer or this law firm’s computers – or even some computer unconnected 

to either of us that the  

e-mail may have passed through. This law firm is communicating to you by 

e-mail, because you  

have consented to receive communications by e-mail.  Please notify us 

immediately if you prefer not  

to receive communications by e-mail.   


